
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                              
 

4
th
 International Conference on Recent Innovations in Engineering (ICRIE2023) 

OFFICIAL ACCEPTANCE LETTER 

September 5, 2023 

Manuscript ID: # 1570923971 

Dear Chnar Mustafa Mohammed, Salar Kheder Shaikhah  

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to inform you that after the blind peer review, your paper 

entitled “An Efficient Dynamic Resource Sharing for a multi-vendor Wireless Network 

Virtualization” has been accepted for presentation at the 4th International Conference on Recent 

Innovations in Engineering (ICRIE 2023) conference which will be taking place from September 

13th to 14th 2023 in Duhok city, Kurdistan Region-Iraq. Accordingly, your manuscript is accepted 

for publication in a Special Issue in the Journal of the University of Duhok (JUD), Volume 26, 

Issue 2, 2023. 

You are cordially invited to present your paper at the ICRIE2023 at the Conference Hall of the 

University of Duhok.  

Thank you for considering submitting your Research with ICRIE2023. Please do not hesitate to 

contact us if you have any further questions.   

Respectfully Yours, 

Prof. Dr. James H. Haido, ICRIE2023 Chairman  

https://icrie.uod.ac/ info.icrie@uod.ac 13-14 Sept 2023 

 


